
 
Sir, Madam 
  
I am wririting a submission of support to the amendment to the Food Standards bill (Truth in Labelling 
- Palm Oil). 
  
I strongly believe that I have the right as a consumer to be a aware if a product contains Palm Oil, a 
product that has such a detremental affect on the environment. I do not want to be associated with 
any company that contributes to the eratication of any species on this planet, and any company that 
purchases non- sustainable palm oil is doing exactly that to Orangatans. 
  
Australians have the right to make an informed decision about the products we buy and the 
government has a responsiblity to provide the legislation that enforces companies to give us all the 
information we need to make that decision. 
  
Thankyou 
Allanna McBay 
 
 


